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2nd National Conference

Plans are now well advanced
for the Conference at Bryant
Hall, Hamilton, September 2-4.
TwO registration forms are
included with this newsletter.
Pass one on. Please note that
due to limited space
registrations will be limited to
250. Since 211 came last year,
and, since the membership of the
SOFN has now risen to 400, all
who intend to come to the
Conference are urged to register
without delay.

Steering Committee

A simple 6-panel leaflet has
been printed to make clear to
prospective members the nature
and purpose of the Sea of faith
Network. A copy is enclosed for
your information and vou may be
able to pass it on to an
interested enguirer. Further
copies are available from the
Secretary.

The 1995 Annual Conference
is likely to be held in the
Wellington province and some
tentative arrangements are
already being made.

Research Questionnaire

As mentioned in Newsletter
No. 6, vyou here receive a
questionnaire from a research
student Hugo Vitalis. This is
entirely voluntary and anonymous
but it has the full support of
the Steering Committee as it
will help the SOFN to plan
future activities to best suit
the needs of its members.

Local Study Groups.

In addition to the groups
recorded in Newsletter No. 6,
John Eaddy, 58 Liardet St., New
Plymouth, reports that there are
two discussion groups in New
Plymouth and any interested in
joining are welcome to contact
him.
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Murray Jenkins reports that
the Remuera Group is discussing
Thirty Years of Honesty.

Terry Douglas reports that
there have been two local
meetings of the SOFN in Wanganui
this year (attended by 30-40).
It will now meet on "the third
Sunday of each month at 3 pm in
the Society of Friends Meeting
House, 256 Wickstead St »
Wanganui. (Address any enguiries
to Terry Douglas, phone 345-
6483) .

St. Ninian'’'s Presbyterian
Church, Christchurch, which has
provided the centre for the
Christchurch group, recently
organized a full day seminar for
the public at Christchurch
Girls'’ High School on the topic,
"Christianity in a Post -
Christian Age". It was attended
by nearly 400.

News from SoF Network (TJK)

The theme for the 1994
Conference at Leicester is "The
implications, at both a personal
and a Network level, of viewing
and holding religious faith as
a human creation". Lecturers
this vyear will include Don
Cupitt and Michael Jacobs
(Director of Pastoral Care and
Counselling for the Anglican
Dioceses of Derby, Lincoln and
Southwell) .

A well balanced three-page
article entitled "God in the
Dock" appeared in April 1
edition of New Statesman &
Society. It discussed the rise
of the SoF Network in UK and the
circumstances surrounding the
dismissal of Anthony Freeman
after publishing his book God in
Us: A Case for Christian
Humanism. (See Newsletters 5,6)
Freeman was at first dismissed
by his Bishop only from his
teaching post in the diocese but
has subsequently been asked by
his bishop to vacate his parish
before the end of July. His case







